From: Peres Da Costa, David

Sent: 04 February 2020 13:52

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2019/6407/P BIA comments (28 Redington Road)
Attachments: Eldreds BIA Comments Jan 2020.pdf

Can this be logged as a comment on M3 (I have already added to HPE RM)
Thanks
David

David Peres da Costa
Senior Planning Officer
Regeneration and planning
Supporting Communities

Tel.: 020 7974 5262
Visit camden.gov.uk for the latest council information and news

Sent: 02 February 2020 23:10
To: Peres Da Costa, David <David.PeresDaCosta@Camden.gov.uk>

Ce: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.ut>; [

Subject: 2019/6407/P BIA comments (28 Redington Road)

Dear David,

| asked Eldreds to do a short review the BIA for 28 Redington Road.

Their note is attached. Please could you review. Would it be appropriate for you to share this with the consultants
you plan to assess the BIA?

Also, please would you ask someone to upload this to the website (or to let me know if | should do this myself
somehow).

FYI I have also shared this directly with TCA (the architects on the project).

Thank you very much.

Kind regards,




